
NSCS School Board Opening for One Parent 

The Election Committee of the NSCS Board is seeking NSCS parents (who currently 
have a child enrolled at NSCS) to be candidates for our upcoming school board election 
on April 28th, 2025. 

Duties consist of: 

-Attending monthly meetings which are currently held on the 4th Monday of each month 
at 5:00 

-Examining board policies and materials prior to the meeting 

-Membership on a committee of the board 

-Training on governance, employment law, and financial management is required for all 
elected board members  

This position is for a 3-year term. If you have questions, please ask any current board 
member or the NSCS Executive Director. If you are interested in becoming a candidate 
for the upcoming parent opening on the NSCS Board of Directors, please contact Chloe 
Rollo at 525-0663 x 202 or crollo@nscsk6.org before March 12th, 2025. Thank you! 
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